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The roll-out of Perspectix's P'X Retail Soluti-

on is underway since mid-year at the 

headquarters in Cologne and six sales re-

gions of the Rewe Group in Germany. The 

company is thus closing a digitalization gap 

between the CAD planning of stores and the 

space planning of the assortment of goods in 

its Rewe stores. In future, around 100 new 

full-range stores and around 250 concept 

conversions per year will be supported by the 

end-to-end software for store planning and 

interior design, merchandising and product 

range planning. The roll-out will be comple-

ted in December 2020, thus forming the 

foundation for regular operations.

As early as 2014, efforts began to close a digiti-

zation gap between the CAD planning of stores 

and centralized space management. Over the 

next two years, a project team comprising floor 

space management, construction and the IT 

subsidiary Rewe Systems thoroughly evaluated 

all potential software providers. The decision 

was made in favor of the P'X Retail Solution 

from Perspectix at the end of 2016. The end-to-

end solution meets the catalog of require-

ments, contains powerful 3D technology for 

"digital twins" of the stores and impressed with 

its high level of user-friendliness: "The user gui-

dance of the P'X Retail Solution is clearly supe-

rior to competing software, bringing it on a hig-

her level of user-friendliness," says Klaus 

Rewe rolling out the P'X Retail Solution

Wiens, functional area manager for real estate, 

construction, branch construction at the Rewe 

Group. 

Following a phase of customer-specific adapta-

tions and the digital mapping of the furnishing 

ranges by the suppliers, the system has been 

implemented regionally since the beginning of 

the year. "The roll-out is really successful, we 

have already eliminated many difficulties of va-

rious kinds in advance with Perspectix," reports 

the project manager.

It is already apparent what benefits will be 

gained – at the moment solely from closing the 

digitalization gap in store layout. Once the CAD 

department has set up a store, the store layout 

planners can move the mapped planograms 

back and forth as required - the lettering is al-

ways preserved. When the process is complete, 

finished layout plans, parts lists and the plano-

grams are ready for retrieval. "This great advan-

tage alone justifies the new acquisition," exp-

lains Klaus Wiens. "Only from the phase of 

digital creation of the furnishing plans did we 

calculate a business case with a payback period 

of just under two years". The CAD department is 

free to place the furniture in the familiar Au-

toCAD environment or in the P'X Retail Soluti-

on: the entire furniture library can also be pla-

ced in the CAD system in the form of CAD 

blocks.

Rewe regards the introduction of the P'X Retail 

Solution as an important digitization project 

and is looking forward to further major perfor-

mance gains.

Perspectix AG in Zurich implements sophi-
sticated software solutions for technical 
sales and store planning. Since its foundati-
on in 1996, the company has continuously 
developed into a technologically leading 
solution provider for the sale and project 
planning of products with many variants. 
Users of the P'X Industry Solution benefit 
from experience from complementary user 
industries: Mechanical engineering, plant 
construction, electrical engineering, furnis-
hing, shopfitting, storage and logistics 
systems. The P'X Retail Store Solution 
provides users with a tailor-made solution 
for store planning, assortment design and 
store evaluation. By combining sales 
optimization, graphic project planning and 
product lifecycle management in a 
forward-looking technology, Perspectix is 
now a strategic supplier to well-known 
manufacturers and retail chains as well as a 
partner to leading IT houses. 
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Thanks to the P'X Retail Solution, Rewe is looking 
forward to further major performance gains


